
While it is our intention to serve the posted menu each day at every school, supply 
chain issues are creating challenges with these efforts. When menu alterations are 
necessary, we will always attempt to substitute the scheduled menu item with another 
that is as similar as possible to the extent we are able to do so. Please know that we will 
always provide wholesome meals each and every day.  

Thank you  
 


